22nd February, 1951.

My dear Nicholas,

I have your letter of the 19th instant
regarding the "ISLE OF SARK" and note that the
whole question of the @mended Rules for Progressive
Surveys has now been referred by Mr. Campbell to
Railway Headquarters.

I hope you assured ir., Campbell that
the suggestion that they might adopt this system of
survey was only made in their own interests, and
that we are quite happy if they prefer te adhere to
the existing arrangements.

with kindest regards,
Yours 8incerely,

J.F. Nicholas, Esq.,
SOUTHAMPTON.
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